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I’ve lived in Oregon for 8 years and from the complete mishandling of wildfire 

response, covid restrictions and hysteria, constant constitutional infringements on the 

second amendment, and disregard for federal wildlife management under the ESA it 

is apparent that Oregon is lost and actively works against the residents that occupy 

the the state outside of the population centers in the valley. 

 

By continuing to push this anti gun legislation, you are not combatting the problem. 

“Problem” being the criminals that commit crimes. If anything, you poured gasoline on 

the problem by allowing drug dealers to run rampant in the state for 2 years.  

 

My family is leaving Oregon this year for good and it is directly because of this 

nonsense. You are not creating an atmosphere that anyone wants to build their 

dream in and you are preventing law abiding citizens the means to protect what they 

have built by enacting these laws.  

 

My hope is that by sharing my testimony it will help those that remain in Oregon have 

the freedom they are guaranteed under the United States Constitution. 


